
  
                                                                                                                                 10th September 2021

Dear Residents of North Lodge,

A Meeting of the North Lodge Parish Council will be held at Park View School, Lombard Drive, Chester-le-
Street on Tuesday 21st September 2021 commencing at 6.30pm to consider the following agenda:-                   

                                                                     Agenda

    1.  Apologies for Absence.
    2.  Members’ Declarations of Interests.
    3.  Report of the County Councillor.
    4.  Adoption of the Minutes of the Meeting of the Parish Council held on 
         Tuesday 20th July 2021.
    5.  Chairman’s Report (including updates of outstanding matters).
    6.  Portfolio Holders' Reports.
    7.  Correspondence.
    8.  Proposals, Reports and Requests for Consideration 
         a) Request for Donation – North Lodge Remembrance Group
             (to consider for approval) 
         b) Request for Donation – Park View School
             (to consider for approval)
         c) Improving Communication – Using Social Media
             (Facebook Implementation Report to be noted)
         d) Review of Public Seating        
             (to agree action plan)
         e) Proposals for Bus Shelters – a new shelter at Vigo Lane, a replacement shelter at Picktree Village,
             artwork for bus shelters
             (to agree action plan)
          f) An Updated Code of Conduct
             (to consider for approval an updated Members’ Code of Conduct)
         g) CONFIDENTIAL ITEM – Clerk’s Remuneration/Increased Duties
             (to consider for approval)   
    9.  Payment of the accounts for the month.
  10.  Other matters for information.

                                                                                                     Yours sincerely,

                                                                                                    
                                                                                                     David Murrell
                                                                                                     Clerk, North Lodge Parish Council

All Residents are welcome to attend the meeting.
Time will be provided to answer any questions.
 
         


